
2pm, Sunday 31st October, 2010

You are invited to

Formerly the Allambie Heights Uniting Church, Humph Hall is now the private home 
of Gial and Wayne.  For info call 9939 8802 or wayne@humph.org  -  humphhall.org

Halloween
in

Humph Hall
85 Allambie Road,  Allambie Heights

(Presented by Sydney’s New Theatre)

Bookings:
9939 8802

Donation: $12
A spooky  

(but not too scary!) 
show for kids (4-10) 

with theatre,  
live music, 

storytelling & 
magic! 

Come in 
a spooky 
costume!


